
 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

Wednesday 28th November 2018 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 

School Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 14th December 2018 
 

The school Christmas lunch will take place on Friday 14th December 2018. All children who currently have 
school meals will automatically be served this Christmas lunch. However, children who normally have a 
packed lunch are also invited to join in this special occasion and have a school Christmas lunch on this day.  
 

The menu options are: 
Main meal – Roast British turkey, chipolata sausage, sage & onion stuffing, roast potatoes, seasonal 
vegetables and gravy 
Vegetarian meal – Quorn cracker with roast potatoes, sage & onion stuffing, seasonal vegetables and gravy 
Pudding – Festive biscuit 
 

If your child has packed lunches but would like to have a school Christmas meal on Friday 14th December, 
please complete the slip below and return it to the office, with payment, by Wednesday 5th December. I 
am afraid that we will not be able to book a meal for any child whose slip and payment is received after this 
date. Please note that those children already on school meals do not need to complete the slip below as 
they will automatically get the Christmas meal. 
 

To add to the fun there will be crackers for all the children at the Christmas lunch, irrespective of whether 
they have a school meal or not, provided by the Friends of Busbridge CofE Junior School – our thanks to the 
Friends PTA. Also, our staff team will provide musical entertainment serenading the children with Christmas 
songs and carols whilst they eat! 
 

Munstead House Fundraiser: Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day  
To add to the festive spirit, Munstead House has decided to have their charity day on Friday 14th December. 
They have picked ‘Save the Children’ as their charity which has its’ Christmas Jumper day on the 14th 
December. The Munstead House Captains will be writing to you about this event in a separate letter which 
will follow in the next few days. 
 

Christmas Film Treat – Monday 17th December 2018 
On Monday 17th December in the afternoon, the whole school will be treated to a Christmas film as a ‘well 
done’ for all their hard work in preparing and presenting the Christmas assemblies. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Richard Catchpole - Headteacher 
 

School Christmas Lunch – Friday 14th December 2018 
 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………………………………………………                   Class ………………… 
 
My child has packed lunches but I would like my child to have the school Christmas Lunch  YES  /  NO 
 

I enclose payment of £2.30 by cash / cheque (cheques preferred, payable to “Surrey County Council”) 
 
My child requires the main meal               or the   vegetarian option  (please tick if appropriate) 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………………Parent/Guardian        Date……………….. 

 

Please return this form with your payment by Wednesday 5th December 2018 

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 
GU7 1XA 

 
Telephone: 01483 417302 

 
Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 

 

 


